
12.09.2025  

 

 

 

 

We had an exciting morning with Jungle Jonathon on Monday, meeting and learning 
about lots of interesting animals including: scorpions, tarantulas, snakes, a gecko, a 
tailless whip scorpion and katydids. You can find out more about the various animals 
on Jonathon’s website:  https://jonathansjungleroadshow.co.uk/meet-the-animals/  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



12.09.2025  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Coming up next week - Learning Way to support at home  
In Maths this term we are focusing on 
place value, addition and subtraction 
methods and times tables. Next week 
we will be focusing on ordering and 
comparing numbers and rounding to the 
nearest 10 and 100.  
 
In English, we will using the book ‘The 
Phone Booth in Mr Hirota’s Garden’ and 
imagining what it would feel like to be 
the character Makio, writing a diary in 
role.  
 

Read at least 5 times a week. Please 
ensure reading is recorded in the 
reading record books each week.  
  
Mathletics – place value activities have 
been added. 
 
TTRS – we will be learning our 
remaining times tables this year and as 
the Multiplication Check will take place 
in the summer, regular practise is vitally 
important.  


